## TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO:

Bernard C. "Jack" Young, President City Council

FROM:

Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE:

June 10, 2011

RE:

Ordinance 11-0695/Supplemental Report



I am herein providing this supplemental report to the response submitted on May 23, 2011 regarding City Council Bill 11-0695 introduced by City Council President Bernard C. "Jack" Young, and Councilmembers Robert Curran, Bill Henry, William H. Cole IV, Warren Branch, Edward Reisinger, William "Pete" Welch, Mary Pat Clarke, Helen Holton, and Sharon Green Middleton.

After additional research, we have concluded that we erred in our interpretation of the Bill and were incorrect in our assumptions regarding the Bill's intent and possible consequences. Therefore, we wish to revise our response to City Council Bill 11-0695. The Parking Authority of Baltimore City does not oppose this Bill.

